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April 27, 2009 
 
Minutes of the regular meeting of Greer County Board of County Commissioners 
held April 27, 2009 at 10:00 a.m. Advance notice of the meeting was posted on 
the north entrance door of the courthouse building and Greer County 
Commissioner’s office on April 21, 2009. 
 
Danny Holt, Chairman and Jerald Gifford and Roger Lively were present to 
transact the following items of business.   
 
Danny Holt called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m. 
 
Jerald Gifford made the motion to approve April 20, 2009 minutes.  Roger Lively 
seconded the motion.  The vote:  Holt-Aye; Gifford-Aye; Lively-Aye.  
 
Roger Lively made the motion to approve April 30, 2009 payroll.  Jerald Gifford 
seconded the motion.  The vote:  Holt-Aye; Gifford-Aye; Lively-Aye 
 
Jerald Gifford made the motion to approve April 1 thru April 28 2009 blanket 
purchase orders.  Roger Lively seconded the motion.  The vote:  Holt-Aye; 
Gifford-Aye; Lively-Aye.   
   

         

         

DISTRICT #1     P.O. #  AMOUNT 

 AMSCO     2086  $500.00 

 BADGER OIL COMPANY   2087  $1,500.00 

 CADDEL AUTO PARTS   2088  $500.00 

 C.L. BOYD    2089  $1,000.00 

 FARM PLAN    2090  $1,500.00 

 MANGUM OIL & GAS   2091  $350.00 

 TRUE VALUE    2092  $750.00 

 WARREN CAT    2093  $2,000.00 

 WESTERN EQUIPMENT   2094  $1,000.00 
 
         

         

DISTRICT #2        

 AIRGAS     2095  $350.00 

 BADGER OIL COMPANY   2096  $1,500.00 

 CADDEL AUTO PARTS   2097  $500.00 
 
 C.L. BOYD    2098  $1,000.00 

 FARM PLAN    2099  $1,500.00 

 GRANITE SERVICE CENTER   2100  $350.00 

 TRUE VALUE    2101  $500.00 

 WARREN CAT    2102  $2,000.00 

 WESTERN EQUIPMENT   2103  $1,000.00 

         

DISTRICT #3        
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 AIRGAS     2104  $500.00 

 BADGER OIL COMPANY   2105  $1,500.00 

 CADDEL AUTO PARTS   2106  $500.00 

 FARM PLAN    2107  $1,500.00 

 MANGUM OIL & GAS   2108  $350.00 

 TRUE VALUE    2109  $500.00 

 WARREN CAT    2110  $2,000.00 

 WESTERN EQUIPMENT   2111  $1,000.00 

         

SHERIFF        

 BANK OF AMERICA    2112  $200.00 

 BRATTON'S    2113  $75.00 

 CADDELL AUTO    2114  $50.00 

 DOLLAR GENERAL    2115  $500.00 

 JANUS SUPPLY     2116  $400.00 

 KEEFE COMMISSARY   2117  $1,000.00 

 L & M     2118  $50.00 

 MANGUM OIL & GAS   2119  $1,000.00 

 PUCKETT'S PHARMACY   2120  $75.00 

 TRUE VALUE    2121  $200.00 

 UNITED GROCERY   2122  $750.00 

 US FOODS    2123  $2,500.00 

 WALLACE TIRE & AUTO   2124  $50.00 

 WALMART   2125  $500.00 

         

GENERAL        

 CTC     2126  $170.00 

 TRUE VALUE    2127  $200.00 

         

HEALTH        

 T & S Lawn Services    2028  $300.00 

 
No action was taken to reinstate a Burn Ban.  
 
Roger Lively made the motion to re-appoint Tom Francis to the Public Building 
Authority Board.  Jerald Gifford seconded the motion.  The vote:  Holt-Aye; 
Gifford-Aye; Lively-Aye.  Term of office shall be effective from May 6, 2009 and 
shall expire May 6, 2012, a term of three (3) years. 
 
Jerald Gifford made the motion to approve Jail Inspection report.  Roger Lively 
seconded the motion.  The vote:  Holt-Aye; Gifford-Aye; Lively-Aye.   
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Roger Lively made the motion to approve transfer from J-1C to J-2.  Jerald 
Gifford seconded the motion.   The vote:  Holt-Aye; Gifford-Aye; Lively-Aye.  
 
Roger Lively made the motion to approve Juvenile Detention Services Contract 
with Western Plains Youth & Family for FY 09-10.  Jerald Gifford seconded the 
motion.   The vote:  Holt-Aye; Gifford-Aye; Lively-Aye.  
 
Danny Holt made the motion to approve Installation Permit  submitted by R.P. 
Myers for a water line  from the S 1/2   SW 1/4  Section 24  Range  4N Township 
23 W crossing the county road and onto N 1/2  NW 1/4  and  NW 1/4   NE  1/4  of 
Section 25  Township 4N   Range 23 West   in Greer County, Oklahoma.  Jerald 
Gifford seconded the motion.  The vote:  Holt-Aye; Gifford-Aye; Lively-Aye. 
 
Roger Lively made the motion to adjourn.  Jerald Gifford seconded the motion.  
The vote:  Holt-Aye; Gifford-Aye; Lively-Aye. 
 
Approved this 4th day of May, 2009. 

 
GREER COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
Mangum, Oklahoma 

 
                                                      /S/DANNY HOLT, CHAIRMAN 
ATTEST:     
      

/S/JERALD GIFFORD, MEMBER 
 
SONJA WALLACE    
COUNTY CLERK   /S/ROGER LIVELY, MEMBER 
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